Growing up Green Charter School |

Board Meeting — April 17th, 2018

In Attendance: Matthew Greenberg, Gina Palma, Jeff Mueller, Kate
Hooker, Ira Greenberg, Kathryn Klingenstein and Preethi Krishnamurthy

Financials:

Gina and Matthew went over the numbers through March 31st 2018 and shows
projections for the last few months of the year. Net income was much better than
what was factored into the budget. The financials don’t include the extra 33 per-
pupil students. Cash in the bank was strong and everything was tracking correctly
and nothing was standing out. Matthew said with the governor signing off, per-
pupil amounts would be bumped. Matthew said at next month’s board meeting,
we would go over next school year’s budgets.

New Business:

Matthew spoke to the board about Anne Levonen, a prospective board member
for GUG. She was looking for a board with an environmental focus. Within Anne’s
company, they worked to put in a garden at a nearby public school. She planned
on sending out all her documents to the SED this week and looked forward to
joining us at the May board meeting.

Meeting Adjourned



